Some information for the start into the New Year

Dear members

Within the last few weeks | have been asked several times what has happened to our
,dream® of Himmelried. This is why | would like to give you some information with this
short mail.

We have not been able to keep you informed by further newsletters, as our new president
of the association, Beatrice Zurbriigg, fell ill and has been able to fulfil only her most
important duties. She would have loved to do more for our members, but she had to
undergo some surgery now and she must recover from that before she can go on working
again. But even though she was in hospital, the New Years greetings came from her!

Within the last months we have went on working on the project Himmelried. There were
mainly problems about the financial situation, as the house is quite expensive. There are
not only the costs of buying the property, but also of renovation and especially making it
accessible for handicapped people. The house must be suitable for wheelchairs, which
needs a lot of money, also for an escalator, so it can be used by all members. We do not
want to diminish the money oft he association, but were searching for other possibilities
for the purchase oft he property. Now we have found them. But we still need generous
donations of our members to do all the changes within the house.

In January 2016 we will send you a letter in which we will ask you to donate, and in which
you will get some more information. Our project Himmelried, as an oasis of life and at the
same time of saying good bye, is on a good way to realization.

In this way | do wish all our members all the best for 2016, for the project Himmelried a
good start, but mainly and before all, good recovery to our president Beatrice Zurbriigg
and to all suffering members.
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